
Friday 22nd March 2024 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
Thank you for all the amazing decorated eggs we had in 

school yesterday - there were some fantastic imaginative   

designs and it proved very difficult to choose the winners in 

each class.  Well done to those who won! 

Thank you for your donations of Easter eggs, biscuits and 

chocolate for the St Phillips Church food bank.  All donations 

are gratefully received by the food bank 

We break up for the Easter holidays at the end of today and 

the pupils return on Tuesday 8th April 2024 with the doors 

opening at 8.40am and closing at 8.55am.  I hope you all have 

a lovely holiday! 

 

Miss Pitts,  

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

93.28% 

 

EYFS/KS1  

1KR 

99% 

 

KS2  

6AD 

96.25% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TH 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

6x6=36    36÷6=6 

6x6=36    36÷6=6 

Reading Corner 

Did you know picture books are a great way to 
improve your child's fluency in reading.  That 

means you can improve their expression,          
intonation and therefore their understanding 
through a variety of fun and engaging texts.  

Keep your eyes peeled for information about a 
Scholastic Book Fair being held in the summer 

term.  

 

 

 

 

3 books for the Price of 2 event 

Griffin’s X page 

Red Nose Day 

Thank you for your  donations 

in support of Red Nose Day 

last week.  We raised £260.79 

for Comic Relief. 

Year 6 Easter School 

This year we are inviting all Year 6 

pupils to attend a three-day Easter 

School during the Easter Holidays. 

These sessions will take place on 

Tuesday 2nd April, Wednesday 3rd 

April and Thursday 4th April 2024 

between 10 and 1pm. 

Lunch will be provided on each day 

for all pupils. 

If you would like to sign your child 

up for a session - please contact 

the school office on 794122. 

Decorated Egg Competition 

Thank you to everyone who entered the decorated eggs competition this week.  The winners 

from each class are listed below.  There are photographs on our X page @griffinprimary  

Nurse-

ry 

Nancy & Zackary B RCM Kobie & Ivy-Grace RLS Jenson & Grace 

1CS Jayden & Maiya 1KR Neveah & Arthur 2ZC Luna & Layla 

2MK Liam & Jay 3TW Erza & Ebony 3MH Olivia & Christopher 

4HS Faith M & Ruby 4SS Elijah & Imogen 5DC Keira & Luke 

5JL Nora & Olivia 6ZM Lainey & Evans 6AD Darcie-Mai & Noah 

6BA Brandon-Lee & Eva

-Poppy 

    

Parents Evening 

Parents Evening will take place 

on Tuesday 16th April 2024 

between 3.30 and 7pm.      

Appointments can be booked 

through School Booking.  If 

you have not received a link to 

this, please contact the office 

on 794122 for help. 


